

## Building Strong Families & Neighborhoods

June 22, 2022

Heather L. Guidry Colonial Savings Foundation 2600 West Fwy Fort Worth, TX 76102-7109

Dear Heather,

Thank you for supporting Trinity Habitat for Humanity! Together, with your gift of \$5,000.00 processed on 6/16/2022, we are creating an opportunity for families to find strength, stability, and self-reliance.

Mireya, a new Habitat homeowner, shares "I will now be able to start saving for my retirement and my son's college". The freedom to thrive that the Habitat program creates, impacts our families for generations to come.

Your commitment to hardworking families in our community is inspiring and we could not be more grateful. You truly are a part of the movement to change families, neighborhoods, and our city.

With sincere appreciation,

Gage Yager

CEO

Robyn Michalove Board President

Robyn

Trinity Habitat for Humanity is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. No goods or services were received. Please retain this letter for tax purposes.

If you would like to learn how to become a Foundation Builder creating sustainable funds through monthly giving, contact Lauren Calzada at <u>Lauren.Calzada@TrinityHabitat.org</u> or 817.926.9219 ext 101





